
 

 
N.J.S.A. 52:9M-12.2 provides that: 
 

[w]henever a proposed State Commission of Investigation report is critical of a 
person’s conduct, a copy of the relevant portions of the proposed report  . . . shall 
be sent to that person prior to the release of the report.  Upon receipt, the person 
criticized shall have 15 days to submit a written response of a reasonable length 
which the commission shall include in the report together with any relevant 
evidence submitted by that person. 

 

The following materials are responses submitted pursuant to that statutory 

requirement.  The reader should note that they are not under oath and, in some instances, 

are the responses of representative counsel on behalf of their clients. 

 






















































































































































